THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721

COLLEGE OF EDUCATION |
Department of Educational Psychology (602) 621-7825

February 13, 1985

Michael D. King, Principal
Hubbard. Elementary School
1104 Maguire Rd.

Box 677

Noble, OK 73068

Dear Michael:

Please forgive this late reply to your letter. As you know, I am on
sabbatical this vear and have no access to secretarial help or support.
Basically, I am hiding to continue my own research.

I am, however, moved to write and commend you and your staff for what
appears to be an absolutely first rate job of reform in education.
The goals of the CAMS Program are very, very sensible. The management

system you have instituted appears to be first rate. I hope you can
convince your legislature and State Department of Education for support

of this project. It is my belief that if it were carefully evaluated
it would show it's advantages both for the teaching staff and with
regard to student achievement and attitude. 1In that way, there would

be hard evidence for it's effectiveness and that would provide the basis
for dissemination.

T do not think the federal government is very interested in demonstration
projects. I do not know what sources of funding could be obtained
through them. However, I would urge that you correspond with the

Bureau of the Handicapped, because it is possible that your system

would do a Hettexr job than most in helping mainstreamed and learning
disabled students achieve in schools. Because of that you may be able

to find some support there. The National Institute of Education, T
am afraid, does not have much to offer you. You might also consider,
after some evaluative work.having your program be placed in the
National Diffusion Network, NDN, a government sponsored dissemination
effort to make available to other districts and schools a catalog of

programs that seem to work.

I think yvour greatest source of support will be your own state. Each
state usually has some set aside funds for innovative projects. It
comes in the form of block grants to the State Department of Education.
T would think your project would be emminently qualified for support

under that program.




I am very pleased that my work has been an inspiration to you and your
staff. I cannot express my pleasure at having these ideas influence
the work yvou are all doing. I hope you will keep me on your mailing
list so that I can know how the work progresses, how teachers feel '
about the program, and how the community and the children themselves
regard these new efforts. It certainly looks to be a very laudible

effort.
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David C. Berliner
Professor and President-elect
American FEducational Research Association
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P.S. I told you that was interested in visiting the area and talking
to vou and your staff. You mentioned that the University at
Norman might also be interested in having me visit. I can
make plans to arrive in Oklahoma City on Monday evening April
29. If I can be of any use in the area on Tuesday April 30 T
would be happy to be available. One way or the other, I hope
eventually to meet you and your colleagues who worked on the

project with you.




